
CHURCH BUILDING PROJECTS UPDATE 

We shared in our last newsletter that three Assemblies of God 
churches in Chiangmai were wanting to buy land and build churches. 
Thai Vision Church is fully funded and has closed on their land and 
building. Manenoparat Church has the funds to purchase their land 
and is raising support for a building. Liberty Church is working hard 
to get the funds for their land. God has been so good in blessing 
these churches. Thank you to many of you who are partnering with 
these churches! 

CHIANGMAI TEAM UPDATE 

Our new missionary associate, Robyn (Rose) Thompson is now in Chiangmai. We are so grateful that 
everything has gone smoothly. She has already received her visa, work permit, and moved into a wonderful 
house. Marty and Connie Vanderzanden have recently returned from their itineration. Sara Whitehurst recently 
headed back to the US for her itineration. A lot of transitions, and God has them all covered. We are grateful 
for such an amazing team of people! We are so excited to see how God will continue to use this team to 
reach the lost.  

SOUTHERN THAILAND 
 
Recently we gathered in the city of Hat Yai with our AG missionary  
workers that are serving in Thailand. Buddhists and Muslims make up 
the majority of the population with very few Christians. While visiting 
and praying over the temples and mosques, there was a deep feeling of 
darkness. Yet, even in this darkness the churches are growing. Pastor 
Kritsada shared his vision on expanding the Kingdom and making the 
name of God known. We came away feeling encouraged and full of 
hope for this area.  
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Prayer Requests 

• Pray for the churches in Chiangmai. 
• Pray for the Chiangmai team as we transition into 

this next season. 
• Pray that people in Hat Yai will be open to hearing 

the gospel. 

 
 


